
Good morning,  
 
I am writing to express my opposition to HB132/SB41.  While the intention of this bill is good, I have 
serious concerns about making a vulnerable child even more vulnerable under this bill.  
 
I stand for my children in this opposition, but as a classroom teacher, I also stand for my students. 
Parents cannot be taken out of the equation.  As a teacher, I have been in many situations where 
students needed support.  When I was younger and prior to becoming a parent, I have sought to help the 
student without the parent, and it always backfired and further complicated the situation.  Parents need to 
be involved, and children need to be protected. 
 
Thank you for your consideration 

 


